LEGAL NOTICE
CITY OF STRATFORD, TEXAS
BUDGET HEARING

In accordance with the State of Texas statutes and provisions of the City of Stratford, notice is
hereby given that a public hearing will be held on the 2025-2026 budget for the City of Stratford
on September 23, 2025 at 6:00 pm. The hearing will be held in the Council Chambers at City Hall,
518 N. 3™, Stratford, Texas.

Greg Wright, Mayor
City of Stratford



